Tackan Elementary School
Summer Reading Program

Summer is a time for exploration and fun, and it’s the perfect time to

- learn new things! By immersing themselves in great fiction and
nonfiction books, kids can explore other places, lives, and times. So, don't forget to have
your kids bring along a good book wherever your summer adventures lead. To have a
summer enriched by reading, consider signing your child up for the voluntary Tackan
Elementary Summer Reading Program!

Tackan Summer Reading Challenge:

1. Each child must read 40 out of the 62 days in July and August to fulfill the
requirements of the Summer Reading Challenge. For each day your child reads in
July and August, they must record the title of the book and number of pages
read/listened fo on the calendar logs. The calendars will be posted on the
“DOCUMENTS" section of the Tackan Elementary School home page

2. Parents sign the completed July and August calendar reading logs. Completed
calendars should be returned to your child’s teacher no later than the first Friday of the
new school year!

3. We look forward to rewarding the children who have successfully met the requirements
of the Tackan Summer Reading Challenge.

4. Each child who completes the summer reading calendar logs for July and August will
have their name displayed on the Summer Reading bulletin board and be invited to
the summer reading celebration, hosted by our PTA!

5. Remember: each child must read at least 40 days over the summer and turn in their
calendar log in order fo participate in the celebration.

Grade Level Summer Reading Book Project:

To further encourage summer reading, Tackan students have the opportunity to complete a
Grade Level Summer Reading Project. Each grade level's project will be posted in the
“DOCUMENTS" section of the Tackan Elementary School home page.

The grade level book that goes along with the project is available at the public library or it
can be purchased at a bookstore. If you choose not to get the book on your own, it can be
borrowed from Tackan. If you choose to have your child borrow the book, please fill out the
Summer Reading Book Borrowing Form and have your child bring it back to school no later
than June 20th. These books MUST be returned in September.

We hope that you have an enjoyable summer, enriched with reading!

Mr. Furey- Principal

Mrs. Kolahifar, Mrs. Creutz, and Mrs. Weltsch- Reading Teachers (25)



